
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES 

  FEBRUARY 22, 2023   

 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Yon at 7:00 p.m. 

 

II. ATTENDANCE 

 
Present: Mark Yon, S. Joseph Jablonski, Mary Lasher, Michael Veltri, Shamus Petrucelli, Mary Lee 

Mahon, Matthew DiGirolamo 

 

Staff: Julie A. Jakubec, CPA, CGMA, Township Manager; Todd Giammatteo, Public Service 

Superintendent 

 

III. NEW BUSINESS 

 

 A. New Play Equipment at Beulah Frey Park 

 

New play structure at Beulah Frey Park is proposed due to the faded nature and cracking of the 

play deck surface.  Members of the Parks and Recreation Commission agreed to the new play 

structure.  Also, a Doctor's Office and fuel pump will be added to the village.  The Township also 

intends to remove four of the six bouncers and provide one new bouncer. 

 

 B. Upgrade to Put a Climber at Slim Jim Parklet 

 

Manager Jakubec suggested consideration of providing a new climber for Slim Jim Parklet.  The 

consensus of the Commission was to recommend ordering of the new climber. 

 

 C. Goals/Objectives for 2023 

 

Vice Chair Jablonski recommended placing aggregate under the park benches at O'Hara Township 

Community Park. 

 

The Commission also requested staff to contact the Pond Guy to treat the pond. 

 

Manager Jakubec noted the shelter roofs at Meadow and Woodland Parks would be replaced with 

metal roofs, like the shelters at O'Hara Township Community Park. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Commission and staff also discussed the Meadow Park Tennis courts 

and general park maintenance. 

  



IV. MINUTES 

 

 A. April 27, 2022 

 B. May 25, 2022 

 

Motion by Vice Chair Jablonski to approve the subject minutes as presented was seconded by Mr. 

Petrucelli and carried unanimously. 

 

V. PUBLIC COMMENT ON NON-AGENDA ITEMS 

 

No comments. 

 

VI. OTHER BUSINESS 

 

No other business was discussed. 

 

VII. ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion by Mr. DiGirolamo to adjourn the meeting was seconded by Mr. Veltri and carried 

unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

              

        Cathy Bubas, Manager's Secretary 


